Reporting Medicaid Fraud
Medicaid Fraud is a crime and if it is suspected, it must be reported to the Attorney General's office.  The Attorney General's office will complete and investigation and if Medicaid fraud is proven, Medicaid eligibility will be lost.  Other consequences can include arrest and prosecution, fines and jail time, civil damages and monetary penalties, exclusions from working in any facility receiving federal health care funds, and loss of certification.  
To report Medicaid fraud or abuse, please call 1-866-551-6328.
Examples of Medicaid fraud:
· Submitting or calling in time when not working
· Submitting or calling in time using someone else's name or ID number
· Doing tasks not authorized on the Plan of Care or not doing tasks required on the Plan of Care
· Knowingly submitting false information, such as employment documents


